
St. Lawrence County Treasurer's Department 

Memo 
To:  All Departments 

From: Ashlee Whalen, Chief Payroll Clerk 

Date: December 21, 2021  

Re:  2022 Mileage Rate 

The IRS has announced that beginning on January 1, 2022, the 
standard mileage rate for the use of a car will be 58.5 cents per mile 
driven for business use, up 2.5 cents from the rate for 2021. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Payroll Office at  

315-379-2235. 

 

 


